
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to urge you to pass HB 4002, to fund DEQ's Cleaner Air Oregon program. I happen to live in 
North Portland, in a spot with known air quality hazards. For family's like mine, and others all around the 
State, we rely on you to fund these essential government safeguards for our health.  
 
Unregulated industry will not police itself when there is every profit motive to ignore or cover up 
hazardous emissions. The free market can not function without oversight -I'm urging you to fund that 
oversight.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
-Rob Oberdorfer 
 


